
     

Landscaping for Hummingbirds 

 
  Monday, March 24, 2025                 Alliance Room 
  6:00 p.m.                  Chanute Memorial Building 
                     101 S. Lincoln St. 

Attracting Hummingbirds   

Feeding hummingbirds is one of the fastest 
growing summer backyard activities.  Watching 
them hover to feed and spar with other 
hummingbirds for feeder space is fascinating 
and fun!  You can enhance the attractiveness of 
your yard to hummingbirds, and other birds, 
through the appropriate use of landscaping 
materials including trees and shrubs as well as 
annual and perennial flowers.  Learn more at this 
educational workshop. 
 

About the Speaker 

Chuck Otte is a retired Extension Agent from 
Geary County.  As an avid birder and naturalist, 
Chuck spends considerable time in activities with 
organizations that foster support, outreach, and 
knowledge of the natural world.  Chuck is the co-
author of “Birds in Kansas” as well as “A Pocket 
Guide to Common Kansas Backyard Birds”. 

Program Topics 

• Hummingbirds in Kansas 

• Feeding and nesting needs 

• Enhancing activity at feeders 

• Plant material recommendations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Register by March 21 

Call the Southwind Extension District - Erie 
office at 620-244-3826. 
Pre-registration is REQUIRED, as spaces are 
limited. 
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